
SCHOOL OF BUSINESS PARTICIPATE IN BLOOD DONATION DRIVE 

Chancellor’s Court (Graduation Square) 

 

Following the Westgate Shopping Mall tragedy that befell the nation on Saturday, September 21, 
2013, the School of Business staff and students participated in a blood donation drive that was 
organized by the University. 

A blood donation centre was opened at the Chancellor’s Court (Graduation Square) for our staff, 
students and other stakeholders 
to donate blood .All staff and students were encouraged to turn up in support of this noble cause. 
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